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NSA Supports Calls for Postponing This Year’s Tax Filing 

Season Deadlines  
 
 
 
Alexandria, VA, March 9, 2021 — After numerous listening sessions and mounting challenges, NSA 
supports many of its members' calls for postponing this year’s tax filing season deadlines. NSA 
recommends that all payments and returns due March 1 through June 15 have an extended due date of 
June 15, 2021. 
 
While NSA acknowledges that not all of its members are in favor of extending the 2021 tax filing season, 
it has become apparent that many practitioners and taxpayers are facing too many challenges and 
uncertainties to meet the looming tax deadlines.  
 
Last month, NSA sent a letter to the IRS outlining various challenges faced by tax practitioners while also 
seeking clarity regarding the IRS’s preparedness for this year’s filing season and whether the agency was 
considering an extended filing and payment deadline. The IRS has not reached out to NSA since 
receiving its letter on February 1.  
 

 
### 

 
NSA represents members who provide accounting, auditing, tax preparation, financial and estate planning, and management 
services to thousands of individuals and business clients across the nation. Most members are sole practitioners or partners in 
small- to medium- size accounting firms. For more information, visit www.nsacct.org. 
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